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Media Advisory: Seniors’ Advocate Available to Media for Release of the Report, 
What We Heard: Engagement with Seniors, Family Members and/or Caregivers, 
and Service Providers.  

Susan Walsh, Seniors’ Advocate for Newfoundland and Labrador, will be available to 
the media as she releases the report, What We Heard: Engagement with Seniors, 
Family Members and/or Caregivers, and Service Providers. Ms. Walsh will provide an 
overview of what seniors in Newfoundland and Labrador are telling us about their 
concerns, requirements and potential solutions, and will outline next steps for the Office 
of the Seniors’ Advocate Newfoundland and Labrador.  
 
The availability will take place on March 30, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. at the Office of the 
Seniors’ Advocate, Sir Brian Dunfield Building, 2 Canada Drive, St. John’s. 
 
Media attending are asked to please RSVP to Sherri-Lee Owens, please see below. 
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Media Contact                                                                                                               
Sherri-Lee Owens                                                                                                        
(709) 729-6603    1-833-729-6603 (toll free)     
seniorsadvocate@seniorsadvocatenl.ca 

 

 

https://www.seniorsadvocatenl.ca/pdfs/WhatWeHeard-March27-2023.pdf
https://www.seniorsadvocatenl.ca/pdfs/WhatWeHeard-March27-2023.pdf
mailto:seniorsadvocate@seniorsadvocatenl.ca

